
 

 

Policy: SUSTAINABILITY 

Date Approved: Jan 28, 2025 

 
Whenever possible, Don’t Go Hungry will pursue strategies for sustainability, such as: 
 
1. When possible, food products will be bagged in a reusable bag for distribution on Saturdays. 

To keep costs down and reduce the amount of plastic going into the community, we will be 
providing one reusable bag each week to a household and request that they return it the 
next time they come to pick up food. 

 
2. DGH follows community recycling guidelines for plastics, compost, cardboard and other 

recyclable materials.  
 
3. DGH minimized the use of non-reusable materials such as paper towels by using reusable 

cloths.  
 
 


